MIG report, by Anton Petre

A small but keen group turned up for the Mac Group at the end of April, and after a few questions — which
always help everyone — we looked at some Mail tricks, and at some instructional videos on best use of
Desktop techniques, Mac maintenance, advanced hints and tips, and at system preferences.

As always we were surprised at the things we did not know about the clever tricks our machines can play.
The session was not helped by internet which varied between slow and off completely — we never worked
out what was the cause of this, but it seemed to effect all machines using the system. Hopefully it comes
right so it does not play havoc with other courses and groups.

We had another free issue of Mac magazines to all present: these are given out when the library collection
starts to get a bit full. Members are encouraged to use the club library — there are some excellent resources
available.



